
 

  

 

Eco-Schools Meeting: Minutes  
01.03.17, 02.03.17 

Attendees: Miss Taylor, Mrs Ashton and the Eco schools team.  

Minutes:   

-Eco Reps discussed the new walk to school scheme and discussed 

feedback from classes (Baseline). Eco reps agreed that the scheme will 

encourage children to walk to school and will hopefully reduce traffic at 

the school gates. Eco reps practised for the assembly on 3.3.17.Eco reps 

fed back to classes. 

 

- Children helped to complete litter map for the school caretaker – still 

waiting to order litter pickers  

 

- Children located three paper recycling bins around school and reminded 

classes where they were (ks1, lower ks2, upper ks2).  

 

- Fair trade coffee and tea to be served at Easter Assembly 29.03.17 

 

-Eco reps to help and make posters  

 


